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Wednesday 24th July 2024 

Dear families,  

As we reach the end of this academic year, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on what an incredible journey it 
has been since I joined Charleton in January. It has truly been an enjoyable and fulfilling time, filled with 
memorable events and the warmth of our school community. 

Throughout the year, we have come together to celebrate and enjoy many wonderful events. I would like to 
extend my heartfelt thanks to those of you who supported us this week at the beach on Monday. It was a fantastic 
day and finally the rain held off!   

 

Yesterday's Mad Hatter's Tea Party was another highlight, and it was wonderful to see so many of you there, 
adding to the festive atmosphere. Thank you for all your sweet and savory donations.  

This afternoon, we will be gathering for our Leavers' Service, where we will bid farewell to our wonderful Year 
Six students, Eva and Chloe. They have been such an integral part of our school, and we will miss them dearly. We 
hope to see many of you there as we celebrate their achievements and wish them well on their next adventures. 

As we break for the summer, I hope you all have a restful and enjoyable time with your family and friends. This 
has been a year full of growing and flourishing together and I am grateful for the support and involvement of each 
one of you. 

We look forward to welcoming you back in September for another exciting and enriching school year.  

Have a fantastic summer. 

Dates for the Diary 
Tuesday 3rd September- Non-Pupil Day 

Wednesday 4th September- Non-Pupil Day 
Thursday 5th September- First day of Autumn Term  

 
 

School Uniform and PE Kit 
As we prepare for the upcoming school year in September, we would like to remind you of our uniform 
expectations to ensure all students adhere to the school's dress code. Below are the details regarding the 
required uniform which can be found on our website. Uniform - Charleton C of E Academy (charleton-
lap.co.uk) 

https://charleton-lap.co.uk/parents/uniform/
https://charleton-lap.co.uk/parents/uniform/


 

 
Please be aware that PE kits can be worn on PE days which will be moving to Friday from September.  
 
We greatly appreciate your support in ensuring that all students come to school in the correct uniform. This helps 
to maintain a sense of pride and community within our school. 
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